
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  

AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No. 20 

Senator Humphries asked the following question at the hearing of 22 February 2011: 

 

Following up from the last round of estimates (Supplementary Budget Estimates 2010), answer to 

Question on Notice number 46. You advised that the Beaton Research and Consulting report review 

of the AFP legal area had not, at the time, been finalised.  

 

1. Has the report now been finalised? 

 

2. Can a copy be provided to the committee? 

 

2a. If not, why not? 

 

The answer to the honourable Senator’s question is as follows: 

 

1. Yes, the report has now been finalised. 

 

2. Yes, please find attached a copy of the report. 

 


